
Mike J. Molina

From: Lydia Toda <lydia.toda@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 10:02 PM
To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: APPOINTMENT OF PLANNING DIRECTOR (GET-1(8))

Council Chair Kelly King
GET Committee Chair Michael J. Molina
GET Committee Vice Chair Keani N.W. Rawlins-Fernandez

I am writing in support of the appointment of Michele C. McLean as Director of Planning.

In my position as Risk Management Officer for the County, I have had opportunities to work directly with Michele in
areas involving Planning and risk management. At all times, I have found her to be professional, knowledgeable, and
courteous. She does her homework and carefully considers all sides of an issue. She is able to put politics aside for the
benefit of decision making that is consistent with the law and in the best interests of the people of Maui County.

You have a highly qualified, experienced leader in Michele. I respectfully ask that you confirm her appointment as the
Director of Planning.

Sincerely,
Lydia A. Toda
685 Maalahi Street
Wailuku, HI 96793
Iydia.toda@gmail.com
cell: 808-268-3734
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